SB 6548 - DIGEST

Establishes the taxpayer protection act.

Requires state agencies to conduct a comprehensive impact
statement before issuing a request for a proposal to contract
out to purchase services from a private sector entity or
nonprofit organization that have been customarily and
historically provided by a public employee or employees.

Requires the joint legislative audit and review committee
to review the performance of contracts in which services
historically and traditionally performed by public sector
employees were outsourced to private sector or nonprofit
entities.

Requires the TFirst projects reviewed to be: (1) The
contract outsourced to the state health benefit exchange call
center; and

(2) The department of licensing®s use of private driving
schools to administer drivers®™ examinations.



